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My name is Becca Martin, and I’m a virtual public school teacher in Oregon. I support 

HB 2583 because I see every day how this school meets the needs of students who 

thrive in a different learning environment. Families choose us for flexibility, safety, 

and personalized support. HB 2583 helps make sure we have the funding and 

structure to continue serving them well. Please support this bill and protect access to 

high-quality virtual education. 


